
September 1, 2021 

TO: ALL NATIONAL CANCER CLINICAL TRIALS NETWORK (NCTN) MEMBERS AND NCI 
COMMUNITY ONCOLOGY RESEARCH PROGRAM (NCORP) AFFILIATES AND 
SUBAFFILIATES 

FROM: SWOG Operations Office (E-mail: protocols@swog.org) 

RE: Reminder:  Updated SWOG Biospecimen Bank Kit Ordering URL 

MEMORANDUM - SWOG Biospecimen Bank Kit Management URL

The Kit Management URL has changed. Please make certain to update your bookmarks with the new 
URL: https://kits.bpc-apps.nchri.org/.  Currently, if you access the old URL, an automatic redirect to the 
new site occurs. On September 24th, the automatic redirect to the new URL will be discontinued as the 
server supporting the old URL is end of life.  At that time anyone trying to use the old URL will receive 
an error message. 

Please call (800-347-2486) or email (bpcbank@nationwidechildrens.org) if you have any questions. 

cc: PROTOCOL & INFORMATION OFFICE 
DCP PROTOCOL & INFORMATION OFFICE 
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